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The Zakat Fund Honors Al Ain University

The Zakat Fund presented Al Ain University of Science and Technology with a certificate of
appreciation for the continued support AAU extends to the Fund, in a ceremony held by the
Zakat Fund at the Abu Dhabi Armed Forces Officers Club in honor of the strategic partners and
contributors as well as Fund employees.

Dr. Noor Aldeen Atatreh, Chancellor of AAU, pointed that the partners’ meeting highlights the
strategic partnership with the Zakat Fund. “The Fund has achieved numerous joint projects and
initiatives in line with the vision and leadership of HH President Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al
Nahyan, and HH Sheikh Mohammad bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice President, Prime Minister
and Ruler of Dubai,” he added.

Dr. Atatreh also reiterated that organizational partnership with various public and private
organizations is a priority for AAU in order to reinforce bilateral ties and strengthen the principles
of cooperation; hence, leading to attaining the mutual goals all parties seek.



AAU is a key contributor to the Zakat Fund through the scholarships and grants provided to
students sent by the Zakat Fund to AAU.

HE Abdullah Bin Oqeidah Al-Muheiry, the Secretary General of the Zakat Fund, presented Dr.
Noor Aldeen Atatreh with a certificate of appreciation for the AAU’s relentless support and
unflagging effort.
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